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As a volunteer who spent many hours collecting signatures, I can tell you I was 

greeted with much enthusiasm and support for this measure. It has been very 

frustrating to wait so long to get it implemented, given that it did pass. The 

amendment is a good addition to the measure, and I urge the committee to pass this 

important legislation.  

This measure will not please everyone, but it's not a radical proposal. The steps 

proposed in the law are common sense gun safety issues. No one is proposing to go 

door-to-door and take guns away. 


